## **Goff, Ann Frances V**

Text

**From:** Bohannan, Christina

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2015 10:23 AM

**To:** Goff, Ann Frances V

**Subject:** FW: Thanks!

## Ann,

I dug back through e-mails and found it in my sent box. It is below, along with the email that Harreld first sent me. Christina

-----Original Message-----From: Bohannan, Christina

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2015 10:18 AM

To: Bohannan, Christina < christina-bohannan@uiowa.edu>

Subject: FW: Thanks!

-----Original Message-----From: Bohannan, Christina

Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2015 10:21 AM

To:

Subject: Re: Thanks!

## Dear Bruce,

Thank you so much for coming and talking with us. I genuinely enjoyed our conversation. Your experience in changing organizational cultures to embrace innovation is fascinating, and it was great to hear your ideas about moving higher education forward.

I am proud of our faculty and our institution. I hope you are right that we will attract a great leader. Would you be willing to talk further about the kind of person we might look for? Is it something you would ever consider? In the meantime, and apropos of our hallway conversation about the patent system, I thought I might send you my coauthored book on fostering innovation. If you are interested, could you send me your mailing address? Thanks again. I hope we can be in touch again soon.

Christina Bohannan Professor of Law Lauridsen Family Fellow in Law President, UI Faculty Senate

> On Jul 8, 2015, at 10:41 PM,

wrote:

> Christina,

\_

> Many thanks for dropping by my UIHC seminar today. It was great meeting you and finally finding someone who had actually read anything I've written!:)

>

> I also appreciated your thoughts during lunch about fostering a more innovative environment at UI. It seems clear much of the faculty is eager to take UI to the next level (or two, or three). This should make it much easier to attract a great leader to the presidency.

> Best of luck and please ping me if I can ever assist in any way.

>

> Bruce